
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Systemic Academy Bramsche – NVR activities  
 

Written by: Ruth Tillner 
 
 

At the end of the year, we are happy to announce it has been a wonderful year 
with many good seminars and meetings at the Systemic Academy Bramsche. In 
2017b Uri Weinblatt was there for a seminar and held a workshop on the 
subject of shame. This has found great approval.  
 
The fifth training course "Systemic Coach for New Authority" has ended 
successfully in June 2018 and our 6th course will start on 06th September 2019.  
 
There were also many small seminars on New Authority during 2018. These can 
be found on our website: www.systemische-akademie.de.  
 

http://www.newauthority.net/
http://www.systemische-akademie.de/

